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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
December 16, 2021 
 

Water Infrastructure Inspection Work Suspended 
Assessment work to be temporarily suspended during the holiday season 

 

DECATUR, Ga. – The Department of Watershed Management will temporarily suspend the 
DeKalb County Water Valve and Fire Hydrant Inspection and Exercising Project. During the 
upcoming holiday season, in anticipation of increased holiday travel, assessment crews will 
work, Dec. 20-21, from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. Normal work hours will resume on Jan. 3, 2022. 
  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information about the DeKalb County Water Valve and Fire Hydrant Inspection and 
Exercising Project, visit the “Capital Improvement” section of the DWM website at 
www.dekalbwatershed.com/ dwm-water-valve-fire-hydrant-inspections, call the DWM Project 
Information Line at 1-800-986-1108 or email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov.  
 

### 
 

 

mailto:acauthen@dekalbcountyga.gov
mailto:atpennie@dekalbcountyga.gov
http://www.dekalbwatershed.com/dwm-water-valve
mailto:projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov

